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Heller Puts Safety First in Hearing with CPSC

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) –Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) spoke at the Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, & Transportation hearing titled, “Oversight of the Consumer Product Safety Commission.” During the hearing, Heller questioned members of the Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) and focused on the safety risks associated with unnecessary and overburdening regulations on recreational off-highway vehicles put forth by the CPSC. More specifically, Heller cites that these imposed regulations could have unintended safety consequences and limit the vehicles’ ability to access difficult terrain. Heller referenced the ROV in-Depth Examination Act (RIDE Act), previously introduced by him and Senator Joe Manchin (D-WV), which would suspend the Commission’s rulemaking on this issue while the National Academy of Sciences (NAS) conducts a technical study on the validity of the proposed requirements. The RIDE Act recently passed through committee. You can click HERE or below to watch the video. 
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